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predicted rain for the coming days, we have al-
ready booked practice time at D-Bat for Monday 
(1/27), Tuesday (1/28), and Wednesday (1/29). 
We are going to hold off on booking additional 
dates so that we can monitor the weather and see 
if there’s time to get out on a field. In order to 
maximize our practice time with the limited 
space at D-Bat, we will have our players split 
into two groups. Again, this is not an indication 
of what team anyone is on. We are going to try 
and get some live hitting vs. live pitching in this 
week as we prepare to scrimmage against 
Vandegrift HS this weekend. 
 With the scrimmage this weekend and 
the potential rain we may receive, please make 
sure to stay up to date with SportsYou, as it’s the 
best way for me to get information out to every-
one. 
   -Coach Huffman 
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Special points of interest: 

· This past Friday
(1/24) marked the 
end of the 6 weeks.  
We only have 3 weeks 
to push as many Tim-
berwolves into the A/
B and All A honor 
roll. 

· BSN Team store clos-
es Monday (1/27). 
Make sure to get any 
orders in before then. 
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 As a program, we always make sure that 
we place academics at the forefront of what we do. 
With that in mind, we are going to begin assigning 
tutorials to our players who are falling behind on 
their grades. We waited to begin our tutorials this 
week to allow teachers time to input grades and 
also due to the short, hectic week last week. 
 This is what our academic plan looks like: 
Any player who has below a 75 in a class at the 
beginning of a week will be assigned to attend two 
tutorial sessions with their teachers that week. We 
set the mark at 75 to ensure we limit the chance of 
any surprises at the end of the 6-week grading peri-
od. This means two tutorial sessions in total, not 
two per class. These tutorial sessions will need to 
be completed before school, during Den period, or 
at any times that do not affect practice attendance. I 
will provide the players with a tutorial slip. 

 We were able to put in another solid 
week of work this week. I want to start by 
commending our players for being resilient 
in the face of the challenge of having to 
practice all over the greater Cedar Park area. 
Our guys went out and worked every day, 
regardless of the practice field situation. 
We, as a coaching staff, tried to be creative 
in our practice planning to make sure we are 
maximizing every minute we can get. I also 
want to send out another thank you to Low-
ell Galindo for allowing our players to train 
at his facility, Hitforth. His staff did a great 
job with our players, and we are definitely 
better after that training session. 
 As we move into this week, I want 
to go ahead and let everyone know that due 
to the rain we received today, along with the 

Our agenda this week will be very 
weather dependent: 

Mon 1/27: 
- 4:00 PM  Group 1 @ D-Bat 
-5:00 PM  Group 2 @ D-Bat 

Tues 1/28 : 
- 4:00 PM  Group 1 @ D-Bat 
-5:00 PM  Group 2 @ D-Bat 

Wed 1/29: 
- 4:00 PM  Group 1 @ D-Bat 
-5:00 PM  Group 2 @ D-Bat 

Thurs 1/30: 
-4:00 PM  Practice @ TBD 

Friday 1/31: 
-4:00 PM  Practice @ TBD 

Saturday 2/1: 
-10:00 AM  JV Silver @ Vandegrift 
-11:30 AM  JV Green @ Vandegrift 
-1:30 PM  Var @ Vandegrift 

TU TOR I A LS  TO  
B EG I N  T HIS  W E EK  


